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Clause 16, Page 11, Line 3

Leave out subsection (8) and insert -
‘(8) The Department may by regulations amend the definition of “scrap metal” and “scrap metal 

dealer” for the purposes of this Act by amending this section.’
Mr Roy Beggs

Clause 1

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 1 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 2

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 2 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff
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Clause 3

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 3 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 4

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 4 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 5

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 5 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 6

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 6 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 7

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 7 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff
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Clause 8

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 8 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 9

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 9 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 10

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 10 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 11

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 11 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 12

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 12 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff
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Clause 13

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 13 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 14

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 14 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 15

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 15 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 16

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 16 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 17

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 17 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff
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Clause 18

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 18 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 19

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 19 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 20

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 20 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Clause 21

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that clause 21 stand part  
of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff

Schedule 1

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that schedule 1 stand  
part of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff
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Schedule 2

The Members listed below give notice of their intention to oppose the question that schedule 2 stand  
part of the Bill.

Mr Cathal Boylan
Mr Ian Milne

Mr Barry McElduff
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